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Public question time 

(Agenda item no 5) 

The following written question have been submitted by Mary Campbell which 
she wishes to ask the Cabinet Member for Planning and Infrastructure, 

Councillor O’Connor 

 

Question 1: 

Will the publication of the new National Planning Policy Framework (NPPF) 
significantly affect LDC’s policies with reference to developing its next local 
Development Plan, and if so how? In particular will it enable more concentration on 
where housing development sites should be, rather than where developers offer 
sites? 

Question 2: 

Does the new NPPF have significance for those developing Neighbourhood 
Development plans, and if so how? 

Question 3: 

In what main ways will/should consideration of planning applications by Planning 
Authorities like LDC and Planning Inspectors who consider Appeals be changing as 
a result of the cumulative changes in Government Policy since the 2021 NPPF? 
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